
Bradley Town Board Meeting  
November 9, 2021 Immediately following the Special Town Board Meeting 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, John Crass and Robert Eisenman were 

present. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$43,686.26 Equipment Fund - 
$75,231.44; General Savings Account - $393,603.40; Checking Account - $163,609.90; Cemetery Fund - $78,261.58; Re-
Evaluation - $75,000.00; ARPA Fund - $123,820.90; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,491.43.  
 
Minutes of previous meeting: October 11, 2021 Regular Meeting-Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 
4-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 
 A. Payment of vouchers #7332 through #7380- Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
  
Road Report: 
 • 2021-2022 Winter Maintenance Policy will remain unchanged. 
 • Storm recovery funds have been received in the amount of $19,561.41. 
 • The road crew will put together pricing for the December meeting to rent a mower in 2022. 
 • Storm clean-up from the two summer storms is complete. 
 • Supervisor Crass will contact Ben Mehring in the Town of Skanawan regarding the limbs. The road has been 
 graded but limbs for their part of the road will cause damage to our plow truck. 
 • The trees for cutting on Frontage Road and Kaufman Road have been marked. 
 • Muskellunge Lake Road will have a culvert replaced in 2022. 
 • Paving for 2022 will be on Mohawksin Road, Bay View Road, Ridge Road and Eagle Road. 
 
Parks/Beach Report: PrintWorx completed the installation of the new sign at Theisen Park. 
 
Cemetery Report: Northwoods Landscaping completed the work on the landscaping/water feature at the cemetery. 
 
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:34PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


